
Williamsburg Township Board of Trustees Minutes 

Date January 10, 2022 
 

 

The Williamsburg Township Board of Trustees met on Monday to transact business.  Chairperson Bainum called the meeting 

to order at 7:00 PM, and all joined in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Guy Bainum and Gary Jordan answered the roll 

call.  Also present were Brian Tatman, Chief Wiedemann, Ed Boll, Joe Speeg and Julia Carney. 

 

Mr. Bainum motioned to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  Mr. Jordan second.  All yeas.   

 

Mr. Jordan motioned to pay the attached bills.  Mr. Bainum.  second.  All yeas. 

 

Mr. Bainum asked Mr. Boll if he had any questions, Mr. Boll did not at this time.  

 

Mr. Bainum asked Mr. Joe Speeg if he had anything for the Board, he said he did. He had e new EMS contract from Jackson 

Township that they wanted to get signed. They were getting a new contract because they had updated the contract with the 

other townships that they have contracts with. Mr. Speeg said they pay will go up $1400.00 a year. Ms. Julia Carney stated 

the contract can not be signed until a new Fiscal Officer is appointed. Mr. Jordan said once Mr. Henning gets back from 

vacation, they will get a new Fiscal Officer appointed. Mr. Speeg left the contract for the Board to review and have signed 

once the appointment is made. 

 

Emergency Services 

 

Mr. Bainum asked Chief Wiedemann if he had anything for the Board, he said he had 2 people that wanted to join 

Emergency Services. Mr. Davie Brown is a firefighter/ paramedic and he just wants to join as a volunteer. Miss Emily Meyer 

as a part time/ volunteer EMT. She is going thru fire class right now. 

Mr. Bainum motion to hire MR. Brown volunteer firefighter/ paramedic and Miss Meyer as volunteer/ part time EMT, Mr. 

Jordan second, All yeas.   

 

Roads and Cemetery 

Mr. Bainum asked Mr. Tatman if he had anything for the Board. Mr. Tatman said that they had already had 4 funerals this 

month. He did not have a total for last year yet with how busy they have been. Mr. Tatman said they had been out salting the 

roads last Thursday. They used approximately 12 tons of salt. Mr. Jordan asked how Eli Mann did, Mr. Tatman said he did a 

great job and was picking up on everything very quickly. 

 

Zoning 

 

Mr. Tatman said he did not have a zoning report for the Board tonight. He has been busy with clearing roads and having 

funerals. He said he has been working with Bill Gilpin on getting everything together for payroll for the employees. 

 

Mr. Bainum asked Mr. Tatman if he could go out later this week and get the rest of the township equipment from MR. 

Carson house. Mr. Tatman said he would. Mr. Bainum said he will let him know what day later. 

 

Mr. Bainum motioned to adjourn at approximately 7:25 p.m.  Mr. Jordan second.  All yeas. 

 

 

 

 
___________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Fiscal Officer     Chairperson 

    


